Dear Parents/Carers,

Hope you all had a lovely weekend. The term dates for 2024/25 have now been agreed by our governing body and are attached to this letter. When booking holidays please try to follow our school holidays, as it is paramount that the children are in school as much as possible.

Dance Show (Please see attached letter)

Following the success of last years dance show at Lostock High School, each class will once again be performing a dance routine that they have been practising during their P.E. lessons. EYFS/KS1 (including Y2/3M) will perform on Tuesday 27th February, starting at 6.30pm and KS2 will perform on Wednesday 28th February, starting at 6.30pm. Tickets can be purchased via ParentPay. Unfortunately, as there is limited space in the auditorium each family can only purchase a maximum of 1 ticket and tickets must be purchased prior to each event. The children have brought home a paper copy of the letter tonight. Please return this to their class teacher ASAP.

Music Night

A reminder, our fundraising music night is on Friday 2nd February in the school hall from 7.30pm. This will be a great night with some of our local musicians performing, including some past pupils. Unfortunately, this event is adults only. Tickets can be purchased from the office, priced £2.50. We hope to see you there.

Coding Club

Following a very successful 'Coding Day', delivered by AND Digital to our Y6 pupils, we are offering a Coding Club to children in Y6 on a Thursday after school from 3.30pm – 5pm. The children have brought home a letter regarding this club. If they are interested in participating, please return the slip by Wednesday 24th January.

Reading Breakfast

We have been delighted with how many of you are attending the Reading Breakfast events taking place before school. This Friday, EYFS children are invited alongside their parents/carers to read their reading book or a selection of books chosen by the EYFS class teachers. Refreshments will be available. Please come and see us on Friday in the school hall starting at 8:30am.

Dates for your Diary

EYFS Reading Breakfast – 8.30am

Y6 Coding Club - Thursday 25th January 3.30pm - 5pm

Y3K Mass – Tuesday 30th January 9.30am

Number Day – Friday 2nd February (Details to follow this week)

Music Night – Friday 2nd February – 7.30pm

Have a great week,

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton

St Hugh of Lincoln School Term Dates 2024 - 2025

Autumn Term 2024

Wednesday 4th September

Friday 25th October

Half-Term

Monday 4th November Friday 20th December

Spring Term 2025

Monday 6th January

Friday 14th February

Half-Term

Monday 24th February Friday 11th April

(Easter Sunday 20th April)

Summer Term 2025

Wednesday 23rd April

Friday 23rd May

(Bank Holiday Monday 5th May - School closed)

Half-Term

Monday 9th June

Friday 18th July

Inset Days

Monday 2nd September 2024

Tuesday 3rd September 2024

Friday 6th June 2025

2 Inset Days as Twilight Sessions (Dates to be confirmed)

On Friday 20th December and Friday 18th July the children will finish at 1.30pm.



St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk
 w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Guardians of Reception and KS1,

We are very excited to announce that this year all of our classes from Reception to Year Six will be taking part in a dance show at Lostock High School, organised by Miss Fletcher and Miss Morrison our dance teachers.

The children have been preparing their dances across two terms and are very excited to perform to their family and friends.

Our Reception and KS1 (including Year 2/3M) dance show will be on Tuesday 27th of February at Lostock High School at 6.30pm. The children will be required to be dropped off at 6pm and picked up at 7pm. The children will need to wear their school P.E kit, white plain t-shirt, black plain bottoms (shorts/joggers/leggings) and trainers or pumps.

Tickets can be purchased via ParentPay for £2 a ticket and each family can purchase a maximum of 1 ticket. The tickets will be first come first serve as the theatre has limited amount of seats. Due to demand last year, we will not have any available tickets on the door so please refrain from bringing extra guests as we will not be able to accommodate them, thank you for understanding.

Thank you in advance, we hope so see as many parents as possible. Miss Morrison and Miss Fletcher.
My child.
will be attending their dance show on Tuesday the 27 th of February 2024
will be attending their dance show on 1 desday the 27 of 1 coldary 2021
Year:
Please tick if you give permission for your child to be photographed/videoed for Flex
Academy promotional uses.
Parent/Guardian
Please return this permission slip to your child's class teacher.









St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk

Dear Parents/Guardians of KS2, www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

We are very excited to announce that this year all of our classes from Reception to Year Six will be taking part in a dance show at Lostock High School, organised by Miss Fletcher and Miss Morrison our Dance and P.E teachers.

The children have been preparing their dances before Christmas and are very excited to perform to their family and friends.

Our KS2 dance show will be on Wednesday 28th of February at Lostock High School at 6.30pm. The children will be required to be dropped off at 6pm and picked up at 7.15pm. The children will need to wear their school P.E kit, maroon t-shirt, black plain bottoms (shorts/joggers/leggings) and trainers or pumps.

Tickets can be purchased via ParentPay for £2 a ticket and each family can purchase a maximum of 1 ticket. The tickets will be first come first serve as the theatre has limited amount of seats. Due to demand last year, we will not have any available tickets on the door so please refrain from bringing extra guests as we will not be able to accommodate them, thank you for understanding.

Thank you in advance, we hope so see as many parents as possible.
Miss Morrison and Miss Fletcher.
My child.
will be attending their dance show on Wednesday 28th of February .
Year:
Please tick if you give permission for your child to be photographed/videoed for Flex
Academy promotional uses.
Parent/Guardian
Please return this permission slip to your child's class teacher.





